
     

 
 

Thank you to all cast and crew members for your energy and commitment this week.  A 

reminder that there is a full cast/crew rehearsal at lunch today.  There is no rehearsal 

afterschool-go home and rest up for next week!   

 

A reminder to all to return any library books you are finished with. Mr. Battle would like 

all books returned by next week. Plus, if you are interested in borrowing some books 

over the summer, listen for more details next week! 

 

This message is for the people who were in the first group of water colours for passions. 

If you had a painting on the bulletin board and you would like it back, please see Mrs. 

Oliver in room 208. 
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